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Jan. 31, 2020

NIGHTLY CLOSURES PLANNED ON FREMAC DRIVE
Closures expected to begin as soon as Feb. 9, weather permitting

VIRGINIA BEACH - As part of the Laskin Road Bridge Replacement & Widening
Project, travelers should expect nightly closures on Fremac Drive beginning as soon as
Sunday, Feb. 9. Nightly closures are expected to be in place as early as 9 p.m. and end no
later than 6 a.m., weather permitting. A signed detour will be in place.

Motorists traveling Fremac Drive will be able to access Laskin Road via Winwood Drive.
The nightly activities are not expected to affect through traffic on Laskin Road.

To learn more about the Laskin Road Bridge Replacement & Widening Project or to sign up
for project updates and traffic alerts, visit LaskinRoadImprovements.org.
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511 Traffic Info Wherever You Go

https://www.virginiadot.org/projects/hamptonroads/laskin_road.asp
http://www.511virginia.org/


For additional travel alerts, motorists are encouraged to follow
@VaDOTHR on Twitter, visit 511virginia.org, call 511 or the Traffic
Information Line at 757-361-3016, or download Virginia's 511 free mobile
phone app.
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